HARTFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT

1. The Hartford Police Department received 4 in-car video systems. 
2. All 4 camera systems were installed in HPD vehicles. 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]HPD supervisors routinely review videos recorded using these cameras. Videos are reviewed when cases are turned over to an investigator. They are reviewed when the files are moved into a case file. They are reviewed before releasing them to the State’s Attorneys Office.  
